
Frequently Asked Questions about the Legislative Water Commission’s 8/18/15 Central MN Tour 

 

1. Can the public attend? 

 

Yes, all LWC meetings are open to the public.  The general public may not ride the bus, so public 

attendees will need to drive to each stop on their own (the itinerary lists the addresses of each 

stop).  Since access is limited at some stops, car-pooling is encouraged.  Please check in with 

other attendees when we gather at the St Cloud Wastewater Treatment Plant to make your own 

car pooling arrangements. 

 

2. Can I ride the bus? 

Only if you are an LWC member, a St Cloud area legislator, invited Agency staff, or legislative 

staff.  If you meet this description, you must RSVP to Barb Huberty no later than Monday noon 

8/17. Please use email:  barb.huberty@lcc.leg.mn.  If you are eligible to ride the bus and choose 

to do so, you will need to remain on the bus for the entire tour. 

 

3. I see on the itinerary that a panel discussion will be held over the lunch hour.  Will the LWC be 

providing lunch?  

 

Attendees are on their own for lunch, with the exception of those LWC members, St Cloud area 

legislators, invited Agency staff, and non-partisan legislative staff who have RSVP’d and placed 

their box lunch order with Barb Huberty.  Agency and partisan legislative staff may place an 

order for a box lunch with Barb, but they must pay for it, unless they are part of the panel 

presentation.  Orders must be placed by Monday noon. 

The lunchtime panel will be at the Third Street Brewing Company, which does not serve food.  

Cold Spring is a small town and may not have fast food options.  Attendees should plan to bring 

their own brown bag lunch to eat during the panel session or make their own arrangements to 

get a box lunch from the Great Blue Heron restaurant  (http://blueheronsupperclub.com or 320-

685-3831) 
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